
 

Dr. Elisha Greggo spent 4 years as the program director for the inpatient child 
psychiatry unit at William S. Hall Psychiatric Institute in Columbia, SC. There she 
served as the treatment team leader for patients 12 and under admitted to the 
state psychiatric facility for crisis stabilization. There she developed a new 
behavioral modification program, utilizing a positive reinforcement model for 
children in the child inpatient unit. In addition to her clinical responsibilities; she 
also served as an associate clinical professor at the University of South Carolina 
School of Medicine. She was honored in 2015 with the Chairman’s Award for 
Outstanding Contribution to Medical Student Education. She completed her 
clinical training at the Medical University of South Carolina in Charleston, SC and 
SUNY Upstate Medical University in Syracuse, NY. 

J u n e  2 0 1 7  N e w s l e t t e r  

Welcome Our New Psychiatrist, Elisha Greggo, M.D. 

 

2nd Annual Swing Fore Mental Health Golf Tournament 

Child Guidance Center hosted our 2nd Annual Swing Fore Mental Health Golf Tournament at 
Deercreek Country Club. Thank you so much to all of our sponsors who made this tournament a 
huge success. And on behalf of our clients and staff, thank you to Mrs. Michele Seymour and the 
Development Committee for all of their hard work. 
 
To view pictures from the tournament visit:  
  http://www.childguidancecenter.org/special/SFMH2017.html 

 

1st Annual Art Gala 

CGC hosted our 1st Annual Art Gala featuring our client’s artwork. There were over fifty clients 
who had their art work hung up for display. To view pictures from the event, visit: 
www.childguidancecenter.org Special Events—Art Gala 2017 
 

http://www.childguidancecenter.org/special/SFMH2017.html


 

Clean Up Project at Child Guidance Center 

Special THANKS to the Students Today Leaders Forever (STLF) from Michigan State University 
who spent the day at our Main Center cleaning, weeding, cutting and bagging leaves!! 

 

Our Staff 

Staff participated in our Health Fair during the May All Staff meeting. There were over 15 vendors 
accessible to staff throughout the morning. Teams dressed up in themes and took picture in the 
selfie booths and outside during the health fair. 


